
Frederick High School Booster Club 
Meeting Minutes 
August 3rd, 2015 

Meeting called to order at 6:32 
Bingo Report: Girls Basketball has dropped out of Bingo.  Booster club will be in charge of bingo on 9/26, 12/6, 
1/30 and 3/19.  Bingo nights are slower right now will increase during the fall.  All scholarships have not been 
paid out, still waiting on student information. 
 
Treasurer Report: May and June treasurer reports presented and were approved. 
 
Miner’s Day: Miner’s Day is September 19th.  Tips training is August 8th from 8-12.  You need tips training if you 
are pouring beers and checking IDS at the beer garden during Miner’s day.  We will need others volunteers for 
set up and clean up.  We will send out shift sign up for volunteers. 
 
Concessions: Romaine Lucero-Lowe will meet with the new Athletic Director, Ernie Derrera, to investigate new 
possibilities for concessions to involve more teams and volunteers.  Anne will send health code necessities.  
We also need hot chocolate and food warmer equipment.  We may need new grill as well. 
 
Banner Sales 4X8 banners cost $1,000 per year; 3X6 banners cost $500 per year.  We will have the same 
sponsors this year.  All new sponsors will receive banner after check has been paid to the account.  Stapp still 
needs sign on scoreboard they have already paid $1750.  
 
Homecoming:  We will sponsor homecoming tailgate this year on October 9th.  We will need to organize and 
sign up volunteers. 
 
Memorial Garden: This project is still in planning stages.  Still questions about who is eligible, also should the 
Alumni association get involved.  What restrictions from St. Vrain are non-negotiable?    
 
Spirit Nights:  Still would like to have these this year especially during girl’s and boys’ basketball.  Napa Auto 
Parts is still interested in sponsoring one.  We need new ideas and how we want them promoted.  We need 
parameters for raffles and games.   
 
Back to School Night:  Freshman back to school night and IPAD distribution is on August 18th, the rest of 
classes have it on August 19th.   We might have a table set up for those nights. 
 
ARC Truck:  We would like to possibly do this again.  We would coordinate it with the Frederick Clean-up day.  
Teams and groups that work it would receive percentage of profits. 
 
Membership Fees: All agreed to make membership to Booster club free.  We need volunteers that are 
interested in creating opportunities for our students anyone is welcome. 
 
Meetings:  All meetings will be the 2nd Monday of the month at 7:00pm at FHS. 
 
Community Support: $50 check written to Neu Family Fund 
 
New Officers: 
President: Calico Neu 
Vice President: Kristine Bartz 
Treasurer: 



 



Secretary: Maureen Schroth 
Bingo Manager: Christina Clark 
 
 Next meeting September 14th, 7:00pm at FHS 
Meeting adjourned at 7:52  
 
Members Present: 
Anne Moran 
Lee Ann Hudson 
Michelle Whitney 
Maureen Schroth 
Romaine Lucero-Lowe 
Lili Jara 
Kristine Bartz 
Jodi Ciaravola 
Christina Clark 
Callico Neu 
 
   
 

 
 


